OFFICE OF HUMANE AFFAIRS

CITY OF BRIDGEPORT

BUREAU OF VITAL STATISTICS

Bridgeport, Conn., 06604

Oct. 7, 1974

Dear Mrs. Martinek:

I am enclosing your birth certificate which was corrected to "Jennie", using the school record. (The earliest record after birth.)

I cannot use your children's birth records or marriage license, as this name was applied at a much later date to your convenience.

The baptismal record shows "Jadwiga Janina Kapy" and since you wanted the American name, I had no other choice than to use the school record which has the name "Jennie".

If at present you use the name "Jeanne" the only thing I can suggest is to have a statement drawn up by a notary that "Jennie" and "Jeanne" born, etc. are one and the same person. This should be notarized and attached to your present birth certificate and used as evidence for your first name.

Also be advised, a date of birth can never be changed.

Enclosures - 4 + birth reard, Mrs. Danielczuk